
National Pipeline Mapping System: Operator Submission Status 
 

 
The Operator Submission Status page has been changed due to frequent confusion about its content.  
 
If you would like to check the status of your submission and you have a username and password for PIMMA, you may: 
 

 Log in to PIMMA and click on your pipelines or LNG plant(s) using the Identify tool.  In the Identify Result window, 
check the Revision Date field.  This field contains the date of your most recent data submission or notification of no 
changes.     

 
 Select the Update Your Submission Online link on the left-hand side of the NPMS homepage.  Log in to the Online 

Pipeline Data Update application.  The welcome page includes your operator number, the date your last data 
submission was received, and the date your next update (either data submission or notification of no changes) is 
due.   

 
If you do not have a PIMMA account, please contact the National Repository staff for assistance at 703-317-6294 or 
npms-nr@mbakercorp.com. 
 
If you sent your submission to the National Repository within the past two months, it may still be in the processing queue 
and may not be visible through PIMMA. Contact the National Repository staff for assistance at 703-317-6294 or npms-
nr@mbakercorp.com for an update on your submission status. 
 
If you have any other questions, please contact the National Repository staff for assistance at 703-317-6294 or npms-
nr@mbakercorp.com. 
 


